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Winter Storm 
Aftermath Resources 

• Winter Storm Resource Guide

• Community Resource Guide

• If you are still in need of food, water, 
shelter, or technology, please contact 
your child’s teacher or call the school at 
713-867-5161

https://www.houstonisd.org/winterstorm
https://www.houstonisd.org/communityresource


Sinclair Expansion Project Updates
Project Update as of 
February 24, 2021
A crew of contractors will be 
coming to the campus on 
Saturday 27th and Sunday 
28th of February to begin 
cutting trees.

https://bit.ly/3ju8ihS

https://www.houstonisd.org/Page/187909
https://bit.ly/3ju8ihS


5th Cycle Parent 
Selection 
Deadline –
March 5th

5th Six Weeks Cycle is March 22, 2021 – April 30, 2021 

Parents have the option to change the selection through 
the HISD Connect Parent Portal “Forms” section for either 
in-person or virtual instruction by March 5th. 

No action is needed if parents would like to keep their 
selection as-is. 

The current selected mode of instruction will carry over to 
the 5th six-weeks grading period.



Current Number of 
Students In Person

Grade Cycle 4 

PreK 13
K 12-15
1st 11-15
2nd 13-19
3rd 12-14
4th 11-14
5th 10-17



Magnet 
Changes 
Beginning 
Monday, 
March 1st



Valentines Pick-Up – March 1st

• From 10:00 AM – 1:30 PM, Virtual students may pick up their valentines' 
goodies at the circle drive door on Grovewood Lane. Each teacher will have a 
clearly labeled box/bag with their virtual student’s name labeled inside. 

If you have any questions, please call the office at 713-867-5160, or email Amy 
Roe-Soliz anytime at amy.roesoliz@houstonisd.org

mailto:amy.roesoliz@houstonisd.org


Click Here to register for the 9:00 AM Session
or

Click Here to register for the 5:00 PM Session

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMuc-6hqTsuGNRWzp0JqH4aLLyksowyq3gL
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwrf-qgpzIrEtB3jyD6eDalZtP-Cew-ltlS


Contact Information

Lee Mashburn
Principal
LMASHBUR@houstonisd.org
713-867-6151

Linh Hoang
Assistant Principal
lhoang2@houstonisd.org
713-867-6151

mailto:LMASHBUR@houstonisd.org
mailto:lhoang2@houstonisd.org


District Updates 

Any news or updates to district operations that are required as a result of inclement weather 
or other emergencies, including closures or shifts to virtual learning, will be posted via the 
following HISD sources, as well as from your associated campus: 

• Main district website: HoustonISD.org
• HISD News Blog
• District emails 
• Social media 

o Twitter (@HoustonISD; @HISDEspanol) 
o Facebook (Facebook.com/HoustonISD; Facebook.com/HISDEspanol) 
o Instagram (@houstontxisd; @hisd_espanol) 

• Callouts and text messages via SchoolMessenger
o Parents and staff can opt in for text message alerts by texting “YES” to 68453. To opt-out of the notification 

system at any point, just text “STOP” or “NO” to 68453. 
o Parents: Your cell phone number is not automatically registered with your child’s school. Please contact 

your school register or data clerk and make sure all of your cell phone numbers are up to date. 
o Employees: Your cell phone number may not be listed in the Employee Portal. (Your landline or work 

number may be listed there instead.) Please follow these instructions to update your telephone number 
and be able to receive text message alerts. 

http://houstonisd.org/
http://blogs.houstonisd.org/news
https://twitter.com/HoustonISD
https://twitter.com/HISDEspanol
http://facebook.com/HoustonISD
http://facebook.com/HISDEspanol
http://instagram.com/houstontxisd
http://instagram.com/hisd_espanol
https://www.houstonisd.org/schoolmessenger
http://houstonisd.org/Page/114998

